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5th Planet Games Hosts Investor Call 

COPENHAGEN, 16 November 2022: 5th Planet Games A/S (OMX: 5PG) invites shareholders and other 

stakeholders to join an investor call on 24th November 10:00 CET. 

The investor call will be hosted by 5th Planet Games’ CEO Mark Stanger. 

Headlines for the investor call will be: 

 

• Q3 2022 report - headlines 

• Recent announcements 

• Thoughts on 2023 

 

The investor call can be accessed live at: 

 

https://www.5thplanetgames.com/investors/presentations/ 

or via direct link: 
 
https://5th-planet-games.eventcdn.net/events/investor-presentation-november-2022 

 

The presentation will be made available at www.5thplanetgames.com after the presentation. 

 

 

About 5th Planet Games: 

5th Planet Games is a video games publisher located in Copenhagen, active in games across all global platforms and 

devices. It has a long and successful history of working with established brands and strong IP. Now, in partnership with 

Skybound Entertainment, the company will extend access to compelling, global IP such as The Walking Dead. 
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